
Subject: PRA response - Derby Barracks Info
From: "Leibowitz, Traci" <Traci.Leibowitz@vermont.gov>
Date: Thu, 11 Jul 2024 15:35:31 +0000
To: Marina Brown <catskillmarina@gmail.com>

July 11, 2024

Marina Brown

Via email: catskillmarina@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Brown,

I am writing regarding your public records request, received on June 24, 2024, for the following

information about the Derby Barracks:

“The duty roster with officer names and hours for June 8 2024 for the Derby Barracks”
and “the names of all officers who were assigned a police vehicle whether on duty or off
duty June 8 2024.”

Below, please find a list of all Troopers who work out of the Derby Barracks.  Each Trooper is

assigned a police vehicle at all times including when they are off duty.  Therefore, on June 8,

2024, all Troopers on this list were assigned a police vehicle.  For security reasons, DPS cannot

release a duty roster with names and hours for specific dates.  Incident reports for specific

dates or related to specific officers may be requested. 

Derby Barracks

Lynch

Drew

Mikkola

Alford

Ferrier

Gallup

Lindor

Nash

Handy

Miller

Harvey

Rice

Berlandy

Leonard

If you would like to discuss this response, please feel free to contact me at this email address. 

Please be advised that you may also file an appeal.  If you choose to file an appeal we request

that you do so in writing to:

Commissioner Jennifer Morrison

Department of Public Safety

45 State Drive

Waterbury, VT 05671

Sincerely,
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Traci Leibowitz

Public Records Act Specialist
Vermont Department of Public Safety
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